
TEXAS CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY 
FORT WORTH , TEXAS 

November 21, 1955 

URGENT NOTICE 

To All Faculty Personnel : 

Dear Col eagues : 

Please see that the following announcement regarding adjusted 
Thanksgiving holidays is placed on the blackboard in your class­
room during Tuesday and Wednesday classes. 

"Thanksgiving holiday s w ill beg in at 10:00 p. m. Wed­
nesday, November 23, and extend to 5:30 p. m. Mon­
day, November 28 . " 

This means that the Thanksg i v ing holidays are extended through 
the regularly scheduled day classes Monday, November 28. The 
Evening Col ege classes on November 28 will meet as usual. 

Most gratefully yours, 

D. Ray Lindley
D . Ray Lindley

Vice President 


